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               WE “GET TO” SERVE 

 
 

 

 

 

Meetings 
Our first meeting of the month will be held on Thursday, September 7th at 7:00 p.m. at 

our Lions’ Meeting Hall.  Lion Cathy Jo has volunteered to cook supper for us that night.  

Our second meeting of the month will be held on Thursday, September 21st and it will 

be a pizza night. Several Lions have volunteered to bring pizza.  If you would like, you 

may bring a salad or dessert to share.  See you there! 

 

National Night Out 
National Night Out was held on 

Tuesday, August 1st.    Lions 

Bonnie and Steve put together 50 

bags that contained colors and 

markers, Youth Center coupons 

and Lions’ brochures.  Thank you 

Lions Bonnie and Steve.  

 

 

 

                          School Supply Drive 
The 9th annual School Supply Drive is drawing to a close. Thank you to the 

generosity of donors, the drop off boxes are being filled.  School supplies will 

be given to the children in the middle grade school.  Lions Bonnie and Steve 

are the chairpersons. 

 

 

                                                       

                              Zone Meeting 
The first Zone Meeting will be sponsored by the Montrose Lions Club on September 21st in the Montrose Community 

Center at 7:00 p.m.  Social hour starts at 6:30 p.m.  There will be no meal but there will be appetizers and a goodwill 

offering.   

Dues 
Thank you to the Lions who have paid.  Please, please pay your dues if you haven’t done so.  We are including this in 

the newsletter to save on postage and paper.  Thank you! 

 

Meat Raffle 
We will continue the meat raffle starting in September.  More information will be made available at our club 

meetings. 
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Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 

September:  Tyler Trende (3). 

 

 

WE “GET TO” SERVE 
 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org        

 
Something for our club to think about: 

 

 

. 

 

Dear Lions, 

Our thoughts go out to all those affected by the hurricane in Texas, USA. In times of crisis, Lions are 
often among the first to offer critical supplies of food, water, temporary shelter, and clothing. Lions 
Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) is right there beside them, ready to support their efforts with 
fundraising assistance through disaster relief grant programs.  
  

Your generous donations to LCIF enable us to respond swiftly wherever and wherever the need 
exists. Please consider making a donation LCIF's disaster fund today so that we may continue to 
provide help and hope to those who need it most.  
  

Sincerely,  

 

Chancellor Bob Corlew  
Chairman, Lions Clubs International Foundation 

 

 

 

  

 


